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November 10, 2014
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. Paul Stoetzer
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington DC 20463

RE:  Peninsula PAC (ID # C00557850)

Dear Mr. Stoetzer:

My firm acts as campaign counsel for the above referenced committee and its treasurer. This letter is sent in response
to a request for additional information regarding two contributions received by Peninsula PAC and reported on its August
Monthly Report.

On its August Monthly Report, Peninsula PAC reported receipt of contributions from 15 Liberty Way, LLC and CWPM LLC,
both with memos indicating that ?permissible funds verification? was pending.

Although the committee sent letters to both contributors requesting additional information, the committee did not
receive verification that these contributions were from a permissible source. In accordance with 11 CFR ?103.3(b)(1)
these contributions should have been refunded within 30 days of receipt.

The committee has now refunded these contributions (as requested, check copies are attached to this correspondence).
These refunds will be reported on the committee?s next campaign report.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Very truly yours,
OLSON HAGEL & FISHBURN LLP
LANCE H. OLSON
LHO/EAA
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